
 “Tap and Stack” 
Increasing Recycling Rates...one container at a time. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Great News!  All elementary schools will start the new year by recycling the black 
plastic (PET Plastic #1) food containers.  These containers can be placed in any 
commingled recycling receptacle. 
 

Encourage students to tap the remaining food into a trash can, then students can 
stack the empty lunch containers on top of the recycle bin or drop them in a 
commingled container.    
 
Make recycling fun by encouraging your students to tap and stack or tap and 
drop.   
 

Step 1:  Tap your food into the trash. 
Step 2:  Stack your tray for easy recycling. 
Step 3:  Drop and recycle empty trays 
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It’s your world… choose to conserve. 
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